
 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

Volume 2, No 11 — November 2006 

NEWS 
Happy Thanksgiving 

End-of-Year Update 

Well thanks to everyone who signed up to 
run a meeting in 2007! We are full and 
thank goodness because I didn't want to 
miss a single month of Guild! Lisa publishes 
the list each month so you can see who's on 
base. Please let me know as soon as you have 
decided what your topic will be and I'll plug 
it into my computer.  

Also we're publishing the updated Commit-
tee Lists, which still have many slots open. 
And, maybe that's OK... for example; maybe 
we don't need a Bus Trip each year... or a 
National Quilt Day event. Maybe this will be 
the year for the retreat instead.  But, 
please do look it over and if you can help or 
chair any of these committees please let me 
know. 

Also one more important slot we do need to 
fill and that is one as Member of Executive 
Committee... which will be a two year term. 
Please email me or call or let me know at 
the meeting if you can do this... my email is 
Tandtbishop@insight.rr.com and my phone 
is 614-890-7921. 

I'll see you all on Nov. 28 for our Holiday 
Party/Meeting and I'm really looking for-
ward to it. I was so sorry to have to miss 
last month; I've heard Lisa and Shannon's 
wool appliqué program was great! 

 See you then! Trish 

November 28, 2006 
7:00 p.m. 

Amy Korn & 
Elaine Jebsen 

Presidents-of-the-Month 

Holiday Party 2006 
 
Please plan to attend the Westerville Quilt 
Guild Holiday Party on Tuesday, November 
28 at 7:00 P.M. This year’s theme is Ginger-
bread Men, so wear your holiday finery and 
join us for a fun evening of food and friend-
ship.  

Please bring an easy to eat and serve appe-
tizer or dessert – as well as your holiday 
projects (finished or unfinished) to inspire 
us all! We’ll devote the evening to an ex-
tended show-and-tell, as well as a chance to 
relax between the Thanksgiving and Christ-
mas holidays. Paper goods, beverages – and 
surprises provided! 

mailto:tandtbishop@insight.rr.com
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Westerville Quilt Guild 
President-of-the-Month 

2007 
 Jan. 23 Karen Lesueur 

Feb 27 Ruth Ann Leavell 

Mar. 27 Rose Wetherill 

Apr 24 Debi Balog 

May 22 Sherry French 

June 26 Mari Jo Scott and Irene Habowski   

July 24 Guild Picnic 

Aug 28 Shirley Thompson 
 Program – Cathy Daum of Quilt Beginnings 
 “Embroidery and Quilting” 

Sept.25 Joan Lally 

Oct 23 Amy Korn 

Nov. 27 HOLIDAY PARTY — Lisa Smith & Shannon Bartlett 

Dec. 25 MERRY CHRISTMAS – NO MEETING 

Patterns Wanted! Check the web site for the new pattern ar-
chive. If you have patterns from past meetings/workshops in an 
electronic format they can be put up on the Pattern Archive for 
our member’s to access. Send them to me as an email attachment 
at WestervilleQG@smith1028.com with Pattern Archive in the 
subject line! 

mailto:westervilleqc@smith1028.com
http://westervillequiltguild.smith1028.com/patterns.htm
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Westerville Quilt Guild Committees 
And Budgeted Amounts 

2007 
And, as far as committees go... well we do have some 
volunteers but not too many people signing up for 
chair... I guess if we if no one signs up as chair the 
committee will have to self-appoint a chair. Either way 
is fine.  So here's that list, please look it over and see 
where you would enjoy helping out for 2007.  

National Quilting Day Committee – March 17, 2007 
(BUDGET TBD) 
Our room can be reserved for this Saturday, should 
the committee decide they would like to use that as an 
option. Need someone to plan a special day for us to 
celebrate National Quilt Day. Need Chair and 3 others 
to fill committee 

Committee Chair  -  
Committee Person –  
Committee Person – 
Committee Person –  

Workshop Committee  (BUDGET TBD) 
Plan, schedule and otherwise organize learning work-
shop(s) for Guild members.  Works within a budget 

Committee Chair -   
Committee Person –  
Committee Person  -  
Committee Person –  

July Guild Picnic  (BUDGET TBD) 
Plan events and makes arrangements for annual picnic. 

Committee Chair -  Jayne Godsey 
Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person -  Pat Beeman 

Holiday Party – (November 2007 meeting)  
(BUDGET TBD) 
Plans a special event meeting for all Guild members. 

Committee Chair -  Amy Korn 
Committee Person – Evy Kummerle 
Committee Person – Vickie Mills 
Committee Person – Elaine Jebsen 

Guild Challenge Committee  (NO BUDGET) 
Will organize and facilitate Guild challenges for the 
members, at their pleasure 

Committee Chair –  
Committee Person – Ruthie Hoover 
Committee Person – Karen Lisneur  
Committee Person -   

Sunshine Committee  (BUDGET - TBD) 
Need one person to send cards and/or flowers when 
necessary to guild members.  ALL members are on this 
committee to supply info to the chair as soon as they 
become aware of a problem.  Also the Sunshine Chair 
should email Joan any known details, so a mass email 
can be sent to all members. 

Committee Chair – Sue Newell 

Service Project Committee  (BUDGET - TBD) 
Leads the Guild in all efforts to make and present 
quilts to various charities.  Works within budget 
guidelines. 

Committee Chair -  Elaine Jebsen  
Committee Person –Judy Theil 
Committee Person –Dianne Hayman 
Committee Person – Sue Ann Moore 

Block Exchange AND/OR Round Robin Committee  
(NO BUDGET) 
Plans and implements some sort of exchange/round 
robin for the Guild members to participate in at their 
pleasure. 

Committee Chair -   
Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person –  
Committee Person –  

Scrapbook/Historian Committee  (BUDGET - TBD) 
Keeps an ongoing scrapbook of Guild events. Works 
with a budget. 

Committee Chair -  Shirley Thompson 
BACKUP/ASSISTANT – Helen Miller 

Guild Retreat Committee  (BUDGET - TBD) 
Plans an annual weekend retreat open to all Guild mem-
bers. 

Committee Chair – Trish Bishop 
Committee Person – Sherry French 
Committee Person - 
Committee Person -  

(Continued on page 4) 



 

 

2006 President’s of 
the Month 

November 28 — Amy Korn and Elaine Jebsen 
  Program: Holiday 

December 26 — No Meeting 

2006 Greeters 
Please Arrive No Later Than 6:30. 

Nov. 28  Rose Wetherill 
  Marsha Young 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The City of Westerville Electric Division Building, 139 E 
Broadway, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com,  
E-mail: WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 
program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 
If you would like to submit an article or 
“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 
either as an  attachment or type the 
text in your email, and send it to me at: 

WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 
 
The “publication” date for the Newslet-
ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 
member that does not have access to 
email, please give them a copy of the 
newsletter. 

Shop Hop Tour Committee (BUDGET – TBD) 
Will plan an annual Shop Hop Tour – somewhere in Ohio 

Committee Chair -   
Committee Person –  
Committee Person -   

Quilt Show/Festivals  (BUDGET - TBD) 
Will make suggestions and plans to participate in 
events and/or planning a Guild show. 

Committee Chair -   
Committee Person - Ann Timm 
Committee Person -  
Committee Person -  

Publicity  (BUDGET - $10) 
Gets our meeting announcements in local newspaper 
and also sends article/photo of any special event the 
Guild may be promoting. 

Committee Chair – Pat Hamway 

Awards/Recognition  (BUDGET - $20) 
Comes to all meetings and awards pins for show and 
tell and also will arrange any other special recognition 
as sees fit. 

Committee Chair – Stephanie Norris 
BACKUP – Janice Blubaugh 

Membership – Joan Lally (BUDGET - $15) 

Miscellaneous – (BUDGET - $10) 

President Of the Month – (BUDGET $25/Meeting 
for Program if necessary.) 

Executive Committee 

Rose Wetherill (2006-2007) 

Lisa Smith (2006-2007) 

Pat Hamway (2006-2007) 

Trish Bishop (2005-2006) 

Joan Lally (2005-2006) 

Sherry French (2005-2006) 

Judy Theil (2007-2008)  

Shirley Thompson (2007-2008) 

Becky Stains, Treasurer 

One additional member still needed. 

mailto:westervilleqc@smith1028.com
mailto:westervilleqc@smith1028.com
http://westervillequiltguild.smith1028.com

